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Kia ora e te whānau, 

It’s full steam ahead as we move into the second half of Term 3! There’s so much happening across our kura, and 
it’s wonderful to see our tamariki, staff, and community embracing all of the opportunities this term brings. 

Welcome to New Families  
This week, we were delighted to welcome a number of new students and their whānau to Whenuapai School. Nau 
mai, haere mai, we’re so pleased to have you join our school community, and we look forward to seeing you thrive 
here. 

Cross Country Success  
A huge congratulations to all of our runners who took part in the cross-country events over the past two weeks. 
We are incredibly proud of the determination, teamwork, and personal achievements on display. Thank you to the 
staff, volunteers, and whānau who came along to cheer on our tamariki, it was a true celebration of perseverance 
and whanaungatanga. 

Tongan Language Week  
This week we celebrate Tongan Language Week. A chance to honour Tongan language, culture, and identity. Our 
students have been learning simple greetings, songs, and phrases as we continue our commitment to recognising 
and celebrating the many cultures that make up our diverse school whānau. 

Book Week is Coming!  
Next week marks one of the most anticipated events on our school calendar – Book Week! 

 📚 The Book Fair will be running in the Home Campus library, with all proceeds going straight back into our 
school library to provide more wonderful books for our tamariki. 

 🎭 On Thursday 28 August at 9.00am, we’ll be holding our much-loved Book Character Parade. This is always a 
highlight of the year, and we warmly invite parents and whānau to join us. Costumes are encouraged – we can’t 
wait to see our students’ creativity shine! 

NZEI Union Meetings – Thursday, 21 August 
A reminder that this Thursday, 21 August, approximately half of our teaching staff will be attending an NZEI 
Teachers’ Union Members Meeting. To minimise disruption, the attending staff will be split into two groups: 

• Morning group: 9:00 am – 11:00 am 

• Afternoon group: 1:00 pm – 3:00 pm 

We are working hard to arrange guest teachers, but in the event we cannot secure enough relievers, some classes 
may be split and supervised by other teachers. Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Math-A-Thon – Final Week!  
This is the final week of our Math-A-Thon fundraiser! Every dollar raised is helping us get closer to our goal of 
building the new senior playground at our Home Campus. Please make sure your child’s pledge sheet and 
donation are returned as soon as possible so they can be included in the prize draws. The Friends of Whenuapai 
and NumberWorks’nWords team have organised some fantastic prizes – don’t miss out! 

Thank you, as always, for your continued encouragement and support. Together, we are building a school where 
learning, community, and culture are celebrated every day. 

Ngā mihi nui, 
Adam Cels 
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    Dates for your diary …. 

Thursday – 21 August 
Teacher NZEI Meetings 

Wednesday – 3 September 
6.00pm - Board Meeting 
Whiria Te Tangata Kāhui Ako 
Music Festival – Choir 
Performing 

Friday – 22 August 
Pizza Lunch – Order on Kindo 
Final AIMS Fundraiser 

25 – 29 August 
Book Fair Week 

Wednesday – 10 September 
School Board – Election Day 

Thursday - 28 August 
9.00am Book Character Parade 

Friday – 19 September 
Last day of Term 3 

31 August – 5 September 
AIMS Week 

20 September – 5 October 

School Holidays 

             

Combined Choir Performance at  
Whiria Te Tangata Music Festival 2025 

This year, our choir has been practising hard to learn 
ten fantastic songs. We will perform these in a big 
concert hall in town, alongside nine other choirs 

from our region. Come and see our singers perform 
on this wonderful occasion! 

Tickets are available to purchase via the QR code 
below, or this link: 

https://moshtix.co.nz/v2/event/whiria-te-tangata-
k%C4%81hui-ako-music-festival-2025/182459 

 

 

Our Champions are back in Action for Season 2!    

Here’s a snapshot of our incredible U7 Season 1 winners, the Whenuapai Jordans — smiles, pride, and pure 

team spirit! These little superstars worked extremely hard to come from many setbacks to winning their age 

group! 

Basketball at Whenuapai School continues to grow from strength to strength. Off the back of this success, we 

are thrilled to have 7 teams and over 60 students competing in Season 2 at Y-Massey. The enthusiasm, energy, 

and sportsmanship across all age groups is inspiring, and we are so proud to see our students embracing the 

game, supporting each other, and giving their best every time they step onto the court. 

We wish every one of our teams a wonderful season ahead — may you play hard, support one another, and 

continue to make Whenuapai proud. Go Whenuapai! 

 

      

 

 

Issue 5 PDF 
 

Click Here to view and order online 
 

 

Book Club 
Issue 5 - 

Available Now 
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Kia ora koutou students and whanau, 

Whenuapai School Book Fair: Monday 25th - Friday 29th August 
We can’t wait to see you at our Book Fair which will be held in the Whenuapai School 
Library. Children will be visiting with their class teacher at a pre-scheduled time where 
they will be given wish lists for them to record their favourite items.   

Parents/Guardians can visit the book fair during the following times:  

• Monday: 3.00-4.00pm 

• Tuesday to Friday: 8.00-9.00am and 3.00pm-4.00pm  

Books will be available for purchase with cash and EFTPOS at these times. A form will be 
sent home with your children which has order and credit card payment options on the 
reverse. The form is just a taste of what will be available. There will be many more to 
choose from at the book fair so please wait to place your order until you and/or your 
children have had a chance to have a look. 

This is a wonderful opportunity to purchase birthday gifts and stocking fillers as the books 
and novelty items are well priced with lots of variety.  Please support us if you can. It’s a 
great way for us to raise funds to benefit your children and the school. We can earn up to 
30% commission with your invaluable help. 

 
 

Book Character Parade: Thursday 28th August at 9.00am 
As part of our book week celebrations students are able to come to school on this day 
dressed as their favourite book character. We will be holding a parade starting at 9.00am 
and families are more than welcome to attend (dressed up if you wish). There will be spot 
prizes and prizes for the most imaginative re-creations. The Book Fair will be open for 
purchases after the parade until the start of morning tea. 
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For our Policies and 
Procedures please visit 

SchoolDocs at:  

www.schooldocs.co.nz/ 

User – whenuapai  
Password – airport 

Copyright: Except where stated, the 
content on this site is the copyright 

of SchoolDocs Ltd. It may not be 
reproduced without written 
permission from SchoolDocs. 

 
 

 
 

sKids - Before and After School Care 

 

School 
Notices: 

Staff Professional 
Development 
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Click here for a free assessment & trial lesson. 

Email: northwest@numberworks.com 

 

Concerns or Complaints 

Managing complaints 
appropriately, using fair 
and consistent practice, is 
an important part of how 
we support our school 
community.  

If you have a concern, we 
encourage you to follow 
the process outlined in our 
school’s policies. 

You can find the full 
procedure on our 
SchoolDocs website: 

 

Click Here 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hilton Brown Hobsonville 
https://swim.school.nz/ 

5 Rawiri Place, Hobsonville. 

Ph: 09 666 0240 

EMAIL 
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We are proud to announce the return of our 2025 
Orthodontic Scholarship.  

What is the Orthodontic Scholarship?   

Two deserving students will win orthodontic work valued 
up to $10,000 each! Students can be nominated by 

family, whanau, teachers, peers or anyone from their 
community.  

Nominations are open to students in Year 7 to 13 who 
attend selected schools in West Auckland and West 

Harbour.  

Scan the QR code below to 
apply or nominate a 
deserving student 

T'&C’s apply 
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Linewize is a FREE online safety tool available to all our families and here's 
how it can help: 

• See What Your Child Sees: Linewize allows you to see a filtered 
report of your child's browsing activity, including websites and 
search terms. This gives you a springboard for discussions about 
online content. 

• Spark Conversations: Use Linewize reports to talk to your child about 
what they find interesting online. This is a great opportunity to teach 
critical thinking skills and discuss online dangers. 

• Set Boundaries Together: Linewize allows you to set website filters 
and time limits for your child's internet use. Work with your child to 
create a safe and responsible online routine. 

For more information, please visit https://whenuapai.onlinesafetyhub.nz/ 

Our school is proud of the work we do to foster and promote positive 
relationships and social skills through our restorative PB4L approach. We 
place great emphasis on our core values and provide engaging behaviour 
lessons to empower students to make positive choices. 

With your help and support, we can continue to guide our tamariki on their 
journey towards responsible online behaviour and overall well-being.  

Thank you for being an important part of our community. 
 

 

 
You can now purchase our school uniform not only online via the 
Argyle Online website but also in person at Argyle’s retail shop, giving 
you the option of a full in-store shopping experience. 

Retail Store Location: 

• Unit 4, 91 Central Park Drive, Henderson 

• Retail Store Term Hours: 3.00-6.00pm Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

For the best service, we recommend booking a fitting appointment. 
Simply visit our school’s page on Argyle Online and click on ‘Book a 
Fitting’. 

Please note: Limited parking is available in front of the store. 

Click Here to Book a Fitting 

 

 

School Uniform 
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